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DOCKET NO. 70-1308 APR 15 1980

General Electric Company

Nuclear Energy Programs Divisic:

ATTN: Mr. D. M. Dawson, Manager
Licensing and Transportation

175 Curtner Avenue

San Jose, California 95125

Gentlemen:

The revised Security Personnel Training and Qualification Plan for your
Morris Operation facility was incorporated into License SNM-1265 on
November 6, 1979, in response to your February 15, 1979 application for
amendment. Accompanying your application was an amendment fee of $6,200.

In accordance with Footnotes 1(d) and 4 of the enclosed 10 CFR 170, we
have reviewed the manpower expenditures required for the review of

the subject application for amendment, and the actual review fee is
$2,071. We have notified the NRC Office of the Controller to refund
$4,129 to your Company.

Sincerely,

W.¢ Mo

William 0. Miller, Chief
License Fee Management Branch
Office of Administration

Enclosure:
10 CFR 170



